
        Dates to Remember
December 6: Parent Teacher Interviews (phone/online)
December 6: Dual Credit Assembly Gr.11 (Connect)
December 8: No School, Non Instructional Day

Dear Lakers and Laker families, 

 Another great week is almost complete at HJ Cody. The holiday spirit is among us with the Sylvan Lake Yuletide
festival occurring this weekend. I encourage you to attend Friday evening to listen to our Jazz Band and to stop
by the market to check out our Creative Gems holiday booth. Our Lifeskills students, with the support of our
Educational Assistants and Work Experience students, have fabricated and crafted beautiful holiday decorations.

 Our second round of parent teacher interviews will take place on December 6th from 5-8 pm. These interviews
are by phone or Google Meet only. Registration for parent teacher interviews will close on December 5th at noon.
To sign up go to: https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/zftbb

Mark your calendars for 7 pm on December 12th. Mrs. Bell and Mr. Payne will be providing our Laker community
with an overview of the Dual credit, RAP, Work Experience, and other off campus learning opportunities that are
available to students at HJ Cody. We encourage parents and students to attend and learn more about these
opportunities as well as the selection process and their requirements. Grade 10 and Grade 11 students will
receive this information in a presentation during Connect in the next two weeks.

 The Winter Arts Gala is taking place on Thursday, December 14th at 6 pm. The concert portion of the event will
start with the Grade 9 band performing five pieces with a few ensemble and solo guitar pieces being spread
throughout the concert. The event will also feature two pieces performed by the Jazz band and some Christmas
carols performed by the senior high guitar class. Our visual arts students have been busy in the art room creating
pieces for the art show. These items will be displayed at the gala. Our drama students have been working hard in
production rehearsals for Little Women. Gala attendees will see a snippet of the play in preparation for the play in
March. Tickets for Little Women are now on sale.
 
Please take a moment to answer this brief parent survey. With three months into my principalship at the school, I
am looking for parent/guardian feedback on your child’s experience at HJC and your parental experience. This
feedback is valuable as I seek continual improvement to enrich the school experience for all students.

Parents and guardians are encouraged to attend our School Council meeting  tonight at 7 pm in Room 102.

 Thank you for your ongoing support of our school community. Please reach out if you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

December 12: Dual Credit Parent Info Presentation 7pm
December 13: Dual Credit Assembly Gr.10 (Connect)
December 14: Arts Gala 6pm

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/b2LNz1N/step1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLD632kJUG5Ucij30icN-8OxToenhAzsRiq-MBdHrWj9GwKQ/viewform


The HJ Cody Jazz Band and our Creative Gems have been busy
preparing for The Spirit of Sylvan Yuletide Festival! 

Come listen to some soulful music and check 
out the Creative Gems booth. 

Creative GemsCreative Gems

HJ Cody Jazz BandHJ Cody Jazz Band





Hey, Laker Musicians! 
The Music Program has an
online shop for all of your

music merch needs. You can
order any time you'd like, and

it's delivered right to your
door! 

Order up, and let's represent
the Music Program around the

school and community!

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
https://www.sylvanlakechristmasbureau.com/how-to-register
https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/


https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/


https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/

